BEHALA COLLEGE

PARNASHREE, KOLKATA - 700 060
NOTICE

As per Finance Department, Government of West Bengal Notification No. 557-
F(P2) dated 11.02.2025 College will remain closed on 13.02.2025 (Thursday) for
observance of Shab-e-Barat.

As per previous Notification No. 4712-F(p2) dated 22.11.2024, 14™ February, 2025
was also declared on account of birthday of Thakur Panchanan Barma.

Therefore, as per West Bengal Govt. Order College will remain closed on both the
days.

All internal IDC/Tutorial Examinations are rescheduled on 15.02.2025.

Sndamndon

Incharge of Academic Affairs
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